
March 5 
Interims sent home 

March 10 
Conferences 
School Closed 

March 14 
Daylight Savings Begins 

March 17 
St. Patrick’s Day 

March 18 
Chick-fil-a Fundraiser 
(All day) 

March 20 
First Day of Spring 

 

 

Dear Marley Elementary Families, 

The month of March has arrived, and we have begun hybrid 
learning. After almost a year of COVID- 19 closure, it was 
exciting to see students climbing off buses, bounding out of cars, 
and walking through our doors. Thank you to our teachers and 
instructional staff who have worked diligently to prepare 
meaningful lessons for our in-person and virtual students 
simultaneously. It is no easy feat! But they have risen to the 
challenge due to their commitment to educating children.  

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 
flexibility and partnership. We have worked hard to make the 
transition to hybrid learning as seamless as possible. We 
appreciate your patience as we navigate a whole new world of 
hybrid learning. We appreciate your support as we continue to 
grow students academically and social emotionally.  We value you 
as members of our community.  

March 10th is parent teacher conference day. Teachers will reach 
out to select families to schedule conferences. If you would like 
to conference with your child’s teacher, please reach out to him 
or her to schedule a conference. Be reminded that students will 
not have instruction on March 10th.  

As always Mrs. Brady and I are here to support your child and 
address any concerns. Feel free to reach out to us. Thank you 
again for your partnership!  

 

Educationally yours,  

Tamara Kelly-Molock 

Principal 

 

Erin Brady  

Assistant Principal 

Marley Elementary School 

715 Cooper Road 

Glen Burnie, MD 21060 

410-222-6414 
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